
THE RIVER 

Important Upcoming Dates 

Dec. 5th and 6th Christmas Concerts 

Dec. 22nd Report Cards Available   

                      Online     

Dec 22nd 2:30 dismissal 

Dec 22ðJanuary 7th  Winter Break 

Jan 8th Classess Resume 

Feb. 7th  District Professional          

    Devel opment 

 

Holiday Season Is Upon Us 

And just like that the Holiday Season is here!  Itôs the busiest 

time of year for everyone, us included at £cole Riverside. We 

have two Christmas concerts, a family dance, as well as No±l 

our Elf on the Shelf is back and watching over the students.  

New to £cole Riverside this December are the Kindness 

Elves, they are looking for students and/or classes who are 

being extra kind this holiday seasons.  Who knows which room 

they will pop into next. 

Just a reminder that SDML and £cole Riverside have gone pa-

perless, if you would like a paper copy of the newsletter, 

please feel free to contact the school (204) 677-6115 and we 

will gladly send one home with your child.  
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Christmas Concerts 

A big thank you to all the people who helped out with Christmas Concert, especially Mme. Fisher and Mrs. 

Almeida for picking great songs and plays for our students and spending many hours rehearsing with 

them. It was great to see so many parents and grandparents to enjoy the students showcase. 

 

 

 

 

Physical Education Corner 

By: Mr. Vermette 

VolleyBall 

The volleyball season concluded on Saturday November 25th. and our 7-8 boys and girls team did very 
well. Girls finished third and the boys won beating Juniper in the final. Congrats to both teams.  

Basketball 

The basketball practices for 7-8 teams will start in the week of December 11th. Schedules of practices will 
be posted on the phys. ed bulletin board and on the school web site shortly. 

Basketball coaches will be: 7-8 boys Mr. Wamboldt,    7-8 girls Ms. Donovan and Mr. Land 

Intramurals 

Intramurals program at lunch will continue all through December and January. It will stop for one week from 
December 4th to December 8th because of the Xmas concerts. 

 

Quote:  You don't stop playing because you grow old, you grow 
old because you stop playing!  by Debra Demaline  



Student Council News 

 

Christmas Shoe boxes 

During the month of November Student Council organized and put together 20 shoe boxes that are be-

ing sent to less fortunate children in third world countries. All classes were responsible for asking their 

students to donate 1 item. Thank you to everyone who participated and to all the student council mem-

bers who put the hours in to put together the shoe boxes.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Family Dance 

On December 8th Student Council Organized a Family Dance event, where families were able to come 

and spend two hours together dancing together in the gym. We would like to thank all the families who 

came and participated as well as student council for all their hard work they put in organizing and run-

ning the event.   


